
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
June 2019 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
Sports Health and Fitness Week 
Thank you to everyone involved in Sports Health and Fitness Week this year it was a really great 
week in school. The children have taken part in all kinds of activities, from the climbing wall to tri 
golf and from street dance to Freddy Fit. The children also looked at the amounts of sugar in 
different types of food and about making healthy choices in relation to this. We did unfortunately 
have to postpone sports day due to bad weather over a period of time. We have sent out via the 
school spider app the rearranged date for sports day which is,  Monday 8th July, classes 1-4 at 
9.15am and Classes 5-10 at 1.45pm. All classes to wear sportswear on this day instead of uniform. 
We ask that you provide a labelled bottle of water that the children can take out onto the field 
with them on sports day. 
 
PTA 
We are delighted that the PTA will be selling some refreshments on sports day for the adults who 
are coming to spectate. The PTA have also organized a fundraising event that is new to the school. 
This will be a ‘Break the Rules’ day. There will be a list of rules that can be broken, for one day only, 
that you can choose from. There is a cost for each rule broken and all monies raised will go 
towards being spent on the children. Money raised this year has been spent on things such as the 
Christmas Pantomime and subsiding the school trips we have had to MOSI, Park Bridge and 
Reddish Vale Farm. There will be a separate letter coming home about this fun fundraising day! 
 
Parental Questionnaire 
On the reverse of this newsletter is information about a parental questionnaire that is being 
carried out by the governing body of the school. I encourage you to complete this, as your 
feedback is very important to us. 
 
Open Evening 
On Monday 22nd July 3.15-4.15pm there is an opportunity for you to pop in to school. No 
appointment is needed. You can have a look through your child’s books and also go and say hello 
to their teacher for next year. Please do come along with your children.  
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Follow us on twitter: @paul_primary 
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Save the Date 
  
Thursday 4th and Thursday 5th 
July are Transition days to 
new classes (Current year 6 to 
visit their new high schools on 
dates given by secondary 
schools) 
 
Monday 8th July new, date for 
sports day!  
Classes 1-4 at 9.15am  
Classes 5-10 at 1.45pm 
Children to wear sportswear 
on this day instead of 
uniform. 
 
Tuesday 16th July New intake 
Coffee morning 9am-10am for 
parents of children joining us 
in September. 
 
Wednesday 17th July  
Year 5 and 6 Performance at 
2pm and 6pm  
 
Thursday 18th July Reports 
home  
 
Friday 19th-Sunday 21st July  
Year 6, Robinwood residential  
 
Monday 22nd July Open 
Evening 3.15-4.15pm. This is a 
chance for you to come to 
look at books and meet your 
child’s new teacher as well. 
 
Thursday 25th July Year 6 
Party 5.30-7.30pm 
 
Friday 26th July at 9.30am 
Leavers Service in Church 
(All Welcome) 
 
School Closes for Summer on 
Friday 26th July at 3.15pm 
 
School Opens on Tuesday 3rd 
September 2019  
 

 

 

 
 

St Paul’s CE Primary School Parent Survey 2019 

Closing date for the survey is, Friday 12th July 2019 

 

We would like your feedback on how we are doing as a school.  

 

The survey can be reached by using this link: 

https://forms.gle/k36585PpVvwzvaES8 
 

This Link can be found on the school website. If you click 

on the parents menu, there is information about the 

survey, as well as the actual link that will lead you to the 

online survey. 

 

Please answer each of the questions in the survey indicating for 

each comment whether you agree, disagree or are neutral.  

 

There are also two sections at the end of the questionnaire for 

you to add comments on the areas that you think we are doing 

well and those, which you feel, we could improve.  

 

Please note that if there are things you do not like, it is really 

helpful to suggest improvements or say why!  

 

The Governing Body is carrying out this Survey and we would 

really appreciate your input. All answers will be anonymous.  

 

Thank you for your time! 
 

The Holiday calendar is available on the school’s website: 
http://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/    
(Virtual Office Section for 2019-2020) 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Our Christian Values Focus for this half term is Truthfulness 
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